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New Year Greeting from the President
I wish every member and their family a Happy, Healthy and Prosperous 
New Year! I also wish CCKSF steps forward to a more successful 2016!

William Kan, President

會長新年賀詞

本人謹在此祝願各會員及其家人新年豐盛！健康！快樂！國總則步向
一個更成功的2016年！

會長簡翰炘
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New Year Gathering
To welcome 2016, we are going to hold a New Year gathering dinner on January 10th, Sunday, 7:30 pm at Century Palace Chinese 
Restaurant, 398 Ferrier Street, Markham (Warden/Steeles). Members are welcomed to bring their spouses and friends to attend. The 
fee is $30.00 for member and $40.00 for non-member. Those who are interested please email to secretary Andrew Cheng at 
bagualo8@hotmail.com on or before Jan 5, 2016.

新年聚會

迎接新的一年,我們將於一月十日星期日七時半於世紀皇宮酒樓舉行新年聚餐。地址398 Ferrier 街( 窩頓大道夾
士刁大道 )。歡迎會員携眷及親友參加。會員每位三十元，非會員每位四十元。如有興趣參加者請於一月五日前電郵 
bagualo8@hotmail.com 予鄭永彪秘書。

Election
We set to elect the new president and chairman on 
March 6th, 2016. Please attend our January meet-
ing to be held on Jan 10th to nominate your ideal 
candidate and give your views.

選舉

我們定於2016年三月六日舉行新一屆會長及
主席選舉。請出席本月十日的一月份會議提名
你心目中的候選人及提出意見。

26th Canadian National Kung Fu Championship
The 26th National Kung Fu Championship was successfully held on October 17, 2015.  We had over 130 entries competing in 25 items. 
There is an increase of participants in ‘Youth Hand Sparring’ and ‘Weapons Sparring’ Division as compared with last year’s figure. 

第二十六屆加拿大全國功夫大賽

第二十六屆全國功夫大賽於2015年十月十七日圓滿舉行。今屆有超過130人次參加比賽角逐25項殊榮。「青少年徒手搏
擊」及「兵器對抗」組別參賽人數比較去年有所上昇。
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70th Birthday of Jimmy Chan

Our honorary senior member Jimmy Chan celebrated his 70th birthday on No-
vember 8th, 2015 at Royale Fine Dinner and Banquet. CCKSF members William 
Kan, Nelson Cheng, Nelson Chan, Lee Chi Wai, Liza Lee, John Lee, Luo Zhi Fa and 
Isaac Han were invited to attend the banquet. There were over 20 tables and the 
programmes were rich. Everyone had an enjoyable night.

陳志尚七十大壽

本會榮譽元老陳志尚於2015年十一月八日在皇家御宴舉辦七十壽宴。本會
到賀者有簡翰炘、鄭永麟、陳就祥、李智偉、李麗莎、李仲安、羅枝發及
韓重興等。當晚筵開二十餘席, 節目豐富，賓主盡歡。

Hong Kong Visit

The President and the Chairman coincidentally visited Hong 
Kong in December 2015. They took this opportunity to visit 
our overseas advisors, Masters Lok Kwai Fu( Kim Tung), Sin 
Man Ho and Tony Tam. They were also invited by Sifus Tony 
Tam and Lee Yuen Tim to attend the World Organization of 
Wushu Kung Fu Masters ‘Level’ presentation dinner held on 
December 6th. They met sifus from Foshan and Zhongshan, 
China and exchanged their views in wushu.

香港之行

會長及主席均不約而同地在2015年十二月訪港。他們趁
此幾會拜會本會海外顧問駱貴虎(金彤)，洗孟豪及譚鎮
邦等師傅。他們亦被譚鎮邦及李潤添師傅邀請出席世界
功夫武術段位制總會於十二月六日的段位頒授晚宴。席
上與中國佛山及中山武術界朋友相會並交流武術心得。

Front row: Nelson Cheng, William Kan, Sin Man Ho, Michael Luk, 
Kim Tung, and Tony Tam

前排：（左一）譚漢鴻-廣東省武術協會常務委員,（左五）霍振球-廣東省武
術協會副主任,（中坐）李潤添,（右五）張發威-中山市龍獅運動協會主席,
（右一）馮炯雄-廣東省武術協會副主任


